
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

February 11, 2020 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1160, IN THE MATTER OF THE DEVELOPMENT OF METRICS 
FOR ELECTRIC COMPANY AND GAS COMPANY ENERGY EFFICIENCY AND 
DEMAND RESPONSE PROGRAMS PURSUANT TO SECTION 201 (B) OF THE 
CLEANENERGY DC OMNIBUS AMENDMENT ACT OF 2018, 

1. On January 30, 2020, the Energy Efficiency and Demand Response (“EEDR”) 
Metrics Working Group filed with the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 
(“Commission”) its Report pursuant to Section 201 (b) of the CleanEnergy DC Omnibus 
Amendment Act of 2018, and the Commission’s October 3, 2019 Public Notice, regarding 
standards the Commission should consider and adopt for electric company or gas company energy 
efficiency or demand response programs.1  The Report addresses, and where applicable provides 
a recommendation as to how the Commission should consider: (1) long-term energy savings 
metrics; (2) annual energy savings metrics; (3) quantitative performance indicators; (4) cost-
effectiveness standards; (5) measures the Commission can take to ensure programs do not impede 
District business or nonprofits currently operating in the District that provide EEDR programs; (6) 
EEDR performance incentive mechanisms; and (7) additional utility application matters for 
electric company or gas company energy efficiency or demand response programs. 

2. By this Notice, all persons interested in commenting on the EEDR Metrics Working 
Group Report, may submit written comments, not later than 30 days, after the issuance of this 
Notice.  Comments should be addressed to Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, 
Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street, NW, Suite 800, 
Washington, D.C. 20005 or electronically filed on the Commission’s website at 
https://edocket.dcpsc.org/public/public_comments.  Copies of the EEDR Metrics Working Group 
Report, may be obtained by visiting the Commission’s website at www.dcpsc.org.  Once at the 
website, open the “eDocket” tab, click on “Search Current Dockets,” click on the “Advanced 
Search” button, and input “FC1160” as the case number and “13” as the item number.  Copies of 
the EEDR Metrics Working Group Report may also be purchased, at cost, by contacting the 
Commission Secretary at (202) 626-5150 or PSC-CommissionSecretary@dc.gov. 

                                                
1 Formal Case No. 1160, In the Matter of the Development of Metrics for Electric Company and Gas Company 
Energy Efficiency and Demand Response Programs Pursuant to Section 201 (B) of the CleanEnergy DC Omnibus 
Amendment Act of 2018, Energy Efficiency and Demand Response (“EEDR”) Metrics Working Group, filed January 
30, 2020. 
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